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The auditing practices of OHA are wage theft. They take funds back for services that 

have been rendered if there is the slightest error and then tell providers they cannot 

recover lost funds from the client—that is wage theft. I have seen their audits put one 

nonprofit out of business, leaving over 200 children without help. I have seen them 

lead to a forced increase in productivity requirements of therapists and thus burnout. 

It is egregious. OHA should be held to the same level as any other insurance 

provider.  


